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TO: The Bennington Community
FR: Abbey Killam, Chemical Hygiene Officer/Technical Instructor in
Science

The College’s Chemical Hygiene Plan (CHP) has been uploaded to
the Bennington College’s website, under Campus Safety. This
Chemical Hygiene Plan describes the Bennington College laboratory
safety program, including, but not limited to, standard operating
procedures for safe use of hazardous chemicals, criteria for selecting
control measures including personal protective equipment,
engineering controls, control-equipment inventory and operations
(such as vented hoods), employee training programs, medical
programs, and safety inspections. This document is intended to
comply with 29 CFR 1910.1450 as well as other applicable Federal
and State regulations. The CHP covers the buildings of Dickinson,
VAPA, and Buildings & Grounds. If any employee or student has
questions about the plan or any chemical hazard on campus, please
contact Abbey Killam, Chemical Hygiene Officer,
at akillam@bennington.edu, ext. 4470, Office Dickinson 200.
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